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TBIT Employee Security Screening  
 
Airport Operations, TSA, and TBIT stakeholders are making a concerted effort to 
mitigate congestion at TSA’s primary security check point at TBIT. To aid this effort, a 
community endeavor is currently underway to redirect employee screening to the T4 
Connector check-point. 
Effective Monday, August 8th, 2016, TSA will operate the “employee check point lanes” 
at the T4 connector from 0600 to 2200. This check point can be accessed from TBIT 
Arrivals, through the doors south of the interline recheck area.   
While this check point continues to serve the interline passengers transitioning to other 
Terminals for connecting flights, TBIT Airlines are encouraged to use this T4 connector 
check point for screening flight crews as well.   
TSA will fully support the check-point operation to ensure ease of screening for 
employees. TSA will also accommodate employees at the main check point when the 
lower level T4 Connector check point is closed.  
Employees are asked to note this change and adopt the new screening protocols. For 
questions or comments please contact TBIT Terminal Manager, Christian Moreno at 
cmoreno@lawa.org 
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